
 

 
 
Report to Council 

 

 
Subject: Independent Remuneration Panel 
 
Date:  13 February 2013 
 
Author: Stephen Bray – Corporate Director 
 
 
 
The Council’s Independent Remuneration Panel has prepared a report to 
members with regard to the level of members’ allowances to be payable for 
2013/14. 
 
The Panel’s report is attached at Appendix 1. 
 
Council is recommended: - 
 

• To consider the report of the Independent Remuneration Panel and 
whether to accept the recommendations contained in the report 

 

• To agree that the Council Solicitor and Monitoring Officer be authorised to 
make appropriate amendments to Part 6 of the Constitution to reflect any 
changes to members’ allowances agreed. 

 
 


